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Dear Parents 
 
Following on from the Gamelan music workshops that the children in Years 3 and 4 have been taking part in, we 
have been given the opportunity to perform at the Tall Ship’s Festival at Gloucester Docks. 
 
It is on Saturday 25th May and the children would need to be at the Docks by 1.30 in order to perform at the 
Mariners Church at 2.00 and will need to be transported by parents.  The children taking part in the performance will 
receive free entry to the festival along with entry for one adult (normal cost £10.00).  It is anticipated that the 
performance will last around 15 minutes and then you would be free to look around. 
 
In order for the group performance to be viable we need at least 12 children to attend.  Please could you complete 
the reply slip below to indicate whether you would be able to attend and return to school by Tuesday 30th April 
2019. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child _________________________ is able to attend the Tall Ship’s Festival at Gloucester Docks on Saturday 25th 
May. 
 
I understand that I will need to transport them to and from the Docks. 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________________ 
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